Tell us what you think of our website

07/07/2015



Following the re-launch of the Heritage Lottery Fund website last October, we are conducting research to see how we can continue to improve the site.

The <u>survey</u> should take up to 20 minutes to complete. All feedback is anonymous, but we will ask for some basic demographic information to help us to evaluate the diversity of our audience. Most questions are optional, but a few qualifying questions are mandatory in order for us to structure the survey so that it is relevant to your use of the site.

The survey is **open until Monday 13 July 5pm** and your opinion is important to us – if you have a few minutes to spare please complete our website survey.

Update: The survey is now closed.